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Sandra Wood

From: James Doyle <arbprotreeservices@live.co.uk>

Sent: 11 October 2023 12:56

To: Planning Enforcement

Subject: Re: Tree Application for The Rectory, Church Lane, Barford

Categories: tree

 

Hi Sandra  

 

The address is St Peter’s Church. 

The churches website stated it was located at the rectory and as there was an address for the church on the 

planning portal I assumed it was the rectory. 

I give you permission to change the application. 

My apologies for the confusion. 

Kind regards  

James Doyle 

Managing Director 

ARB PRO Tree Services Ltd 

Office - 01926 810267 

Mobile - 07912867159 

 

 

On 11 Oct 2023, at 12:18, Planning Enforcement <Planning.Enforcement@warwickdc.gov.uk> 

wrote: 

  

Dear James 

  

Please could you confirm the address of your recent tree application, it is linked on the map (see 

below) to the address stated as, ‘The Rectory’, and the trees shown on your site location are in the 

grounds of St. Peter’s Church.  I require your permission to change the location. 

  

Many thanks 
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Kind Regards 

________________________ 
Sandra Wood – Business Support Officer 
Place, Arts & Economy – Appeals & Enforcement 
 01926 456557 (9.00am-1.00pm) 

 planning.enforcement@warwickdc.gov.uk 

 Warwick District Council, Development Services, Riverside House, Milverton Hill, Leamington Spa, CV32 5HZ 

  

Warwick District Council  receives 92% of planning applications online ! 

  

  

 Caution: This is an external email. Please take care when clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, 

contact the ICT Helpdesk  
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------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

What's on - www.warwickdc.gov.uk/events 

Latest news - www.warwickdc.gov.uk/news 

This E-mail, and any attachments, is intended solely for the individual to whom it is addressed.  It 

may contain sensitive or protectively marked material and should be handled accordingly.  If this E-

mail has been misdirected, please notify the author immediately. If you are not the intended 

recipient you must not disclose, distribute, copy, print or rely on any of the information contained in 

it or attached, and all copies must be deleted immediately.  Whilst we take reasonable steps to try 

to identify any software viruses, any attachments to this E-mail may nevertheless contain viruses 

which our anti-virus software has failed to identify.  You should therefore carry out your own anti-

virus checks before opening any documents.  Warwick DC will not accept any liability for damage 

caused by computer viruses emanating from any attachment or other document supplied with this 

e-mail. Any opinions expressed in the E-mail are those of the individual and not necessarily those of 

Warwick District Council. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 


